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From: Robert & Leah Cater 
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:54 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 

Bill 2022

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern 
This Bill has in my opinion done far more harm than good.  It has detrimentally affected 
Queenslanders in every aspect of their lives: emotionally, mentally, psychologically, physically, 
medically and financially.  I have personally seen and experienced the horrifying and totally 
unnecessary mandating of isolation and lockdown requirements, and unsubstantiated ridiculous mask 
wearing. 
These mandates have been far more detrimental  to the majority of people’s health, mentally, 
physically and financially, than the harm that this virus has actually caused to the far minority of our 
population in this country, and elsewhere around the world for that matter.  Please have some initiative 
to do your own research, and open your eyes to the factual evidence that has proven itself to be true, 
correct and honest, but is never permitted to be broadcast in mainstream media – well ask yourself 
why this is happening.  Please, do not grant this government or any other government for that matter, 
the powers that will allow them to continue to implement these ridiculous, unnecessary and 
unsubstantiated restrictions and mandates to the people of this beautiful state, but to see it for what it 
truly is, a huge overreach of political and bureaucratic power for control of our people, well above what 
is acceptable within our democratic and free rights. 
Thank you, 
Robert Cater 
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